Gentet, Matthias

From: ROSALEE MILES

Sent: 13 January 2016 11:56

To: Planning

Subject: 18 Parsifal Road, West Hampstead, London NW6 1UG - application number
2015/6629/P.

Dear Darlene Dike

The Parsifal Road Association strongly object to the planning application by 18 Parsifal Road,
West Hampstead, London NW6 [UG. Application number 2015/6629/P.

The family Curry have already carried out the works. They are aware that Parsifal Road is a
Conservation Area and the building work is still continuing. This is still causing much
annoyance to the residents in Parsifal Road.

It appears to be a common practice for applicants to carry out works to their property and then
apply for planning permission regardless of the effect it will have on neighbours homes and the
change in the appearance of this road.

There should be stronger controls regarding an application that 1s in a Conservation Area.
Thank you for your attention to this application.
Best Wishes

Rosalie Miles
Chair, Parsifal Road Association



